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Please vote no on this poorly written bill. It is overly broad and could be interpreted to 

include 4-H and FFA livestock shows as well as rodeos and simple dog or cat shows. 

If the intent is to limit Circus acts, the bill should be amended to state that in narrow 

terms. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 


